



January 21, 2018

Dear Prishioners,

The Church has always depended on sacrifices from its members to feed the hungry, shelter the homeless, educate our youth and care for our elderly. The Archdiocesan Annual Appeal is an important way for each of us to contribute to work of the Church throughout the Archdiocese. Through our gifts to the Appeal, we truly respond to the needs of the least among us and in turn serve Jesus himself.

As your Pastor, I am asking for your generous support to the 2018 Archdiocesan Annual Appeal. The Annual Appeal helps to fund many ministires and services within our archdiocese. These worthy ministries and services support the work of Christ throughout our Archdiocese in the areas of:

- * Teaching the faith
- * Speading the faith
- * Celebrating the faith
- * Witnessing the faith

As in previous years, each parish has been assigned a parish goal. Our parish goal for the 2018 Archdiocesan Annual Appeal is \$109,000. Our success will not only help the Archdiocese, but also our own parish because we intend to use what we receive over our goal to fund our Chruch Roofing.

I hope you can be especially generous this year as we show our support for the work of Christ throughout the Archdiocese. When the time comes, please consider making a sacrifical gift based your present means.

Until then, let us join with Archbishop Cordileone and pray for the success of the 2018 Archdiocesan Annual Appeal. In anticipation of your gifts this year, I offer you my heartfelt thanks.

Sincerely your in Christ, Rev. Eugene Tungol Pastor